

KIT TEAM MEETING NOTES 3/11/2024

DISCUSSED TODAY –

ALL INFORMATION IS UPDATED IN THE NWCG SITE FOR THE SEASON.

1ST AID KIT ITEM

- Trauma Kit 001727 has a 089446 on the packing list. Sked Kit 000650 has a 000446, to simplify ICBS and storage on the shelves.
 - The committee will work with Database Administrator to update ICBS to only have one NFES # for the blanket.

COFFEE HEATING KIT FEEDBACK

- Collectively, the kit committee decided coffee should only be used up to 6 months past the best by date. UPDATE YOUR KIT PERSONNEL and explain this change to your crews.

WHO WILL WORK ON WHICH KITS

- Aviation – GBK -Jarek and Ivan
- Medical Kits – Marcus and NRK – Matthew, Raymond, and Shawn
- Logistics Kits – BFK and LGK – Lonnie, Owen, and David
- Water Handling – NWK – Terri, Carley
- Smoke Monitoring – RMK – Andrew, Humberto, and Ricardo
- DLA Kits – SFK – Joseph
- Operations – LSK and NCK – Rocko, Jessica, Hunter, Blanca, and Carl
- IMT Functions – PFK – James

WENT OVER TEAMS WITH DAVID

- Please don't overload TEAMS.

QR CODES

- Place it on both ends of the box, in the bottom right-hand corner, on the same side as the NFES labels.
- A GREAT SUGGESTION FROM THE CACHE MANAGERS MEETING,
 - PLEASE ASK YOUR MANAGERS TO MENTION THE QR CODES AT INBRIEFINGS, WHEN THEY MEET WITH TEAMS, CAN EVEN MENTION ADDING IT TO THE IAP, OR CLOSEOUTS.

CARTON COMMITTEE SUGGESTIONS

- 0808 carton will most likely be eliminated by updating the specs through DLA for the 0823 carton.
 - This is in the works and will be addressed with ICBS when it gets closer to happening.
 - Suggest working through the current inventory of 0823 through attrition.

KIT TEAM MEETING NOTES 3/11/2024

- 8153 Carton is only carried by 3 caches, so the carton committee suggests we replace it with the 8017 cartons to reduce the number of cartons the cache system stocks as a collective. – Specifically, regarding the 1727 kit.

TENTATIVE SCHEDULE TO IMPLEMENT CHANGES IN 2025

- As the kit chairs receive feedback from the QR code, we will separate it out according to function.
 - We will start to have function specific meetings at that point.
- JUNE/JULY
 - Let's meet as a group to discuss what has been brought forward (by using the QR Code) at that time. IS IT WORKING? May be too early to tell.
- SEPTEMBER
 - Touch base and discuss feedback from field again.
- OCTOBER
 - Each function can address the kits they have received feedback from.
 - Reviewed at the meetings with David and Kelly
- NOVEMBER
 - REVIEW WITH MARCUS/HENRY and DATABASE ADMIN to discuss schedule at that point.

ON NEXT MEETING AGENDA – Tentatively JUNE/JULY

1. Meeting to discuss what's been gathered by using the QR label.
 - a. Do we need to start reaching out more to IMT Teams?